



Board of Directors

Rotary Club of Las Vegas Summerlin

P.O. Box 370995

Las Vegas, NV 89137

Raymond Specht Chair Punam Mathur Vice Chair Tom Edington,

Treasurer Tracy DiFillippo Secretary

Alyssa Anderson **Becky Petring** Christopher Hume Elizabeth Blau **Edward Cecchi** Jennifer Hutter Jennifer Oswald Jerrie Merritt Joyce Woodhouse Jim Nelson Juli Nelson Mary Lynn Palenik Melissa Schultz Nileen Knoke Phyllis Gurgevich Tiffany Tyler-Garner

Founding Chairperson Elaine Wynn

Chief Executive Officer Tami Hance-Lehr

Visit us on the Web at www.cisnevada.org

Dear Rotary Club of Las Vegas Summerlin,

Thank you for your Fill The Bus gift of \$500.00. We are deeply grateful for your support of our Southern Nevada 2020-2021 school supply drive. Showing our kids that no matter what – we will be there to provide the resources and tools they need to reach their full potential.

This year has been especially difficult for many of the students and families we serve. But thanks to supporters like you, we are rising to the challenge to meet the needs of our students. We are working beyond the classroom to provide resources and distance learning support, and basic need items for our students and families. Your Fill The Bus contribution will help over 59,000 kids in Southern Nevada start the school year off right and ensure that we are ALWAYS #Allinforkids, #SchoolsAreClosed.WeAreNot.

Thank you again for taking part in Fill The Bus, for giving from your heart and being part of our CIS Family. Our work would not be possible, without your support.

In appreciation,

Cheri Ward, Executive Director

Communities In Schools of Southern Nevada

Cheri a-Ward

For IRS purposes: Communities In Schools Nevada is a 501(c)3, Nevada non-profit organization, EIN# 88-0292094. This letter is proof of your charitable contribution and that CIS Nevada did not provide any goods or services in exchange for this gift.